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March 9, 2016 
 
Alan Haslem, Manager of Finance/CFO 
Moon Lake Electric Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 278 
Roosevelt, Utah  84066 
 
Re:    Docket No. 16-030-T01, In the Matter of the Revisions to Moon Lake Electric 

Association, Inc.'s Retail Electric Rates  
 
Dear Mr. Haslem, 
 
 The Commission reviewed Moon Lake Electric Association, Inc.’s (MLEA) February 17, 
2016 filing notifying the Commission of MLEA’s intent to raise rates on bills issued after May, 
1, 2016. The Commission also reviewed the Division of Public Utilities’ (Division) action 
request response filed on February 25, 2016.  
 

The Division provides a brief history of MLEA’s rates and the reason for the rate 
increase. The Division also describes MLEA’s schedule for notification of and public hearing on 
the rate increase, and indicates the proposed effective date of the rate increase is May 1, 2016. 
The Division recommends that the Commission accept MLEA’s notification of its proposed rate 
changes and that MLEA notify the Commission after its public meetings are conducted but prior 
to the requested effective date of the new rates. In addition, the Division anticipates MLEA will 
file finalized tariff sheets subsequent to the final decision by MLEA’s board.      

 
 Based on the Commission’s review of the filing and the comments received, the 
Commission accepts MLEA’s filing. The Commission requests that MLEA file its final updated 
tariff sheets by April 1, 2016, or as soon as possible after MLEA’s board approves the rate 
increase, in order for the Division to complete its review of them prior to the effective date of the 
new rates.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#272206 


